
LECTIO DIVINA 

Would you like to 

experience Gods Word alive 

in your life?  On Monday 

mornings, we meet in the 

Pastoral Centre at 10:45 a.m. 

and get to know the Word 

God has for each one of us 

in His Gospel through the 

practice of Lectio Divina – 

Sacred Reading of the Word 

of God.  This sacred 

exercise draws us closer to 

God.  Through Lectio 

Divina the Bible becomes a 

living book and the Events 

of life become the Word of 

God. 

 

 

Parish Finances  

House to House € 

Share €1020 

 

 

 

†
 

 

 

Please pray for the repose of 

the souls of 

Recently Deceased 

Nora Gallagher  

Maureen Wheldon 

Jean Straton  

 

Anniversaries  
 

Kathleen Griffin  

Eleanor Lynch 

Tony Verracchia 

Desmond Murphy 

Tom & Peggy Lahiff 

Michael Walsh 

Niall Freehill 

Bridget Stott 

Brian Conroy 

Frank Cahill  

 

May they rest in peace 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

Do you have any free time 

on Monday mornings?  If 

so would you be willing to 

help our weekly team of 

Church cleaners who are 

looking for new members 

to help with the cleaning of 

the Church? Any help 

would be appreciated.  If 

you feel you can be of 

assistance please come 

along after 10 am Mass on 

any Monday morning 

(except Bank Holiday 

Monday) when cleaning 

takes place on Tuesday. 

 
 

 

This Weeks Church Gate  

Collection is for the Diabetic 

Unit in Our Lady’s Hospital  

  

 

 

 

Share your change and Change 

a life! 

 

We often find change down the 

back of the couch or step over 

it on the footpath. 1 cent and 2 

cent coins may not mean that 

much to you or I, but added 

together your small change can 

help to make big changes in the 

lives of others.  

The Parish Office  will accept 

any  coins who may have lying 

around or you can drop to 78 

Orwell Park Rise  All proceeds 

will be shared equally between 

4 projects in Lusaka, Zambia. 

 

Contact Sarah @ 086-8571392 

for more information. 
 

 

Medjugorje Prayer Group will 

meet on Tuesday 3
rd

 July at 

8.pm in the Parish Centre All 

are welcome 

 

 

Trocaire Lenten Campaign 

 

Trocaire would like to 

acknowledge with thanks the 

sum of €3714.04 contributed by 

the Parish to their Lenten 

campaign. 


